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ERRATUM

FCC ANNOUNCES REAUTHORIZATION OF ITS INTERGOVERNMENTAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE AND SOLICITS NOMINATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP ON THE COMMITTEE

On February 7, 2023, the Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau released a Public Notice, DA 23-109, in the above-captioned proceeding.  To correct errors in the original released document regarding the due date for nominations of membership and clarify virtual attendance at meetings, this Erratum amends the Public Notice as indicated below:
In the second paragraph, the second sentence is corrected to read as follows:
“Nominations for membership are due April 7, 2023.”
In the eleventh paragraph, on page 3, the third sentence is corrected to read as follows:
“Attendance of more than half of IAC members or their designees, either in-person or virtually, is required for any meeting of the IAC to have a quorum.”
Also on page 3, the thirteenth paragraph is corrected to read as follows:
“Nominees for IAC membership must submit their applications via email to IAC@fcc.gov no later than April 7, 2023.”
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